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Changes to services 6, 6A, 704, Q3, X30
and X31 from 29 September

From Sunday 29 September, we will be making changes to a small number of
services. 

Services 6, 6A, X30 and X31

Following feedback from customers regarding the times of journeys on an
evening, journeys on services 6, 6A, X30 and X31 after approximately 7pm
will change times, to provide improved connections with other services and
better journeys home for shift workers.



• View new 6 and 6A timetable
• View new X30 and X31 timetable

Quaylink Q3

We'll also be making changes to our Quaylink Q3 service to resolve issues at
peak times on a morning. Journeys between 7am and 9am from Great Park
will be retimed by up to 3 minutes. An extra journey will also be added from
Great Park to Regent Centre, to provide more capacity for school pupils
travelling to Gosforth.

• View new Q3 timetable

Service 704

Due to low passenger numbers, service 704 will be withdrawn from the same
date. Passengers can alternatively use service 16 to travel between Stanley
and South Stanley.
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